
Important Update: Our Return Policy 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you that we have updated our return policy to better serve you. 

Effective [insert date], the following changes will take place: 

• Returns will now be accepted within [insert number] days of purchase. 

• Items must be in their original condition and packaging. 

• Online return requests must be submitted through our website. 

We believe these changes will enhance your shopping experience and make it easier for you to 

return items if necessary. 

If you have any questions regarding our new return policy, please feel free to reach out to our 

customer service team at [insert contact information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 


